
Summary of Barn/Silo Redevelopment 
Solicited by members from members 

February 16, 2013 
 

 Where is: 
 Quilting room 
 Pool area 
 Place to have bar party 
 Dinner shows 
 Luncheon 
 Cards 
 Library 
 Meetings 
 Food preparing kitchen 
 Entertainment area 
 Why are we getting less for the money? 
 Why is hired help getting the view?  Put them downstairs with pro shop, 
and closets for storage and maintained supplies. 
 Golf carts placed in addition to cart barn not stored half year in a 
community center 
 Community building not a golf and not office building for a few 
 This is a community building for all its members! 
 

 Shut down association, it does nothing for us!  When we signed for it the 
assn. had it all recently is all golf and tennis 
 

 Check the DCC&R’s about charging fees without 70% of members voting 
(total members) 
 

 Does not meet needs of community (5 persons) 
 

 Where is the quilt room 
 

 Do not like current plans, make meeting room larger, redesign placement 
of bar and bathrooms 

 Seems like this barely serves the needs of very few residents 
 



 Very poor planning, put offices in back and bar up front, larger community 
room with stage 
 

 We need larger are for community events including a stage area 
 

 Want bigger meeting area for dinner shows, etc… 
 

 Please re-visit the SVRA office locations and have a bigger meeting room 
 

 Place meeting room in the back of the building, make bar larger and put 
offices in the cook shack 
 

 We need a larger community room for dinner, and shows, current plans are 
ill-designed 
 

 Wait till you have more money 
 

 Build a facility that serves the “whole” community – larger community 
room, larger bar, pool room, a place for children to get together, etc… 
 

 The new building is not designed around the needs and activities of the Star 
Valley Ranch Community.  There is a great reduction in space for 
community activities, meeting, storage, for community activity 
supplies/equipment and eating area (Bar/Food).  The new proposed 
building should not focus on the needs of the Association office spaces but 
the needs and activities of the Star Valley Ranch Community.  It would be a 
big injustice to the Star Valley Ranch Community to approve this building. 

 
 


